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Board of Directors & Committee ChairsAwards

This is an award given to a senior member of the CNSF who has made an outstanding, notable or special contribution 
to the Canadian Neurological Sciences Federation, and to one or more of the Federation’s Societies and/or the CJNS 
(Journal); either through participation in the CNSF’s committees, involvement in the Congress, the performance of 
administrative duties, or involvement in promoting the CNSF and its member societies.

The 2017 recipient is Dr. Kristine Chapman

 

The Canadian Neurological Sciences Federation’s 
Distinguished Service Award

The Canadian Neurosurgical Society
2017 K.G. McKenzie Memorial Prize 
Basic Neuroscience Research 
Recipient:    	 Daipayan Guha	                                    
Title as submitted:	Quantification of computational 

geometric homogeneity in  
surface-based registration for  
spinal intra-operative three 
dimensional navigation 

2017 K.G. McKenzie Memorial Prize
Clinical Research 
Recipient:     	 Stefan Lang
Title as submitted: Resting state functional connectivity:  

a biomarker for pre-operative 
cognitive function and cognitive 
outcome following surgery in 
patients with diffuse glioma

2017 Society Prize Winners

The Canadian Neurological Society
2017 Francis McNaughton
Recipient: 	  Raed A. Joundi
Title as submitted:	Outcomes after gastrostomy  

tube placement in patients 
with acute stroke: A 10-year 
population-based study using  
the Ontario Stroke Registry   

2017 Andre Barbeau 
Recipient:	 Kristin Ikeda  
Title as submitted:	Network connectivity following  

a single unprovoked seizure  
using 7 Tesla resting-state fMRI

The Canadian Association of Child 
Neurology 
2017 The President’s Prize 
Recipient:	 Kristine Woodward
Title as submitted:	 Sensory-motor network functional 

connectivity in hemiparetic 
children with perinatal stroke 

			 

Kristine joined the CNSF in 1998. She has served as Secretary-Treasurer, Vice President and President of the 
CSCN. After serving as President of CSCN she remained on the CSCN Board as past President and continues 
to this day to play an active role in CSCN’s activities. Kristine is a current member of the CNSF Board.

Kristine has served as a CSCN Examiner for 10 years, has chaired numerous Neuromuscular Clinical Case 
Studies and Courses, and has volunteered as an Auditor and Poster Moderator at the CNSF Congress. We 
can always count on Kristine to lend a hand at the Congress; no matter what the task.

Outside of the CNSF, Kristine is the Director of the Vancouver Hospital Neuromuscular Disease Unit, and has a strong 
interest in autoimmune nerve disease and complex nerve trauma. She is actively involved in education of residents and 
medical students at UBC, and sits on the UBC clinical research ethics board. She has served as Co-chair, of the education 
task force of CAN- NMD and Chair of the Canadian Neuromuscular Group.

On behalf of the CSCN and CNSF Kristine, congratulations and thank you.




